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Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Sir/madam,

I am a forex trader. I was shocked when I heard the level may be changed to 10:1.

I strongly oppose the proposition that change the forex trading level from 100:1 to 10:1. It will kill the
forex trading market. People can take the risk if they want.

Please consider our voice. Thanks,

Michael


